
New Businesses  
Please help me to welcome and support these new 

businesses that opened their doors in North Ridgeville 

so far this year. 
 

 Discount Drug Mart 

33633 Bagley Road 

 Mootown Creamery (Coming Soon) 

34259 Center Ridge Road 

 Smoothie King 

34250 Center Ridge Road 

 Starbucks 

32435 Cook Road 

 The Treat Shoppe & Bakery 

35522 Center Ridge Road 

 

CITY OF NORTH RIDGEVILLE 

 

Mayor’s Message – Summer 2022 
 

As we move into summer, many of us are looking forward to the long days of sunshine, 

upcoming vacations and enjoying some moments of rest and relaxation. At City Hall, we remain 

busy moving our capital projects forward and ensuring city services are meeting the needs of our 

community. This year in particular provides us an opportunity to reflect on how we deliver 

services as a city government. 

 

Every six years a Charter Review Committee comprised of nine North Ridgeville residents is 

convened for the purpose of recommending revisions and amendments to our City Charter. Our 

Charter is the legal framework through which our city exercises its powers of self-government. 

Every charter can be unique, reflecting the government structure desired by residents of that 

community. As our city grows, our needs change and new technologies and methods of service 

delivery are developed. Our Charter should also evolve with the times.  

 

The Charter Review Committee will be meeting in May and June and will present their 

recommendations to Council this summer. Committee meetings are open to the public and 

community input is encouraged! Recommendations will be placed on the November ballot for 

consideration by voters. Keep informed about upcoming meetings and proposed Charter 

amendments by visiting our city website at nridgeville.org. 

 

If you have any questions, please call my office at (440) 353-0811. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mayor Kevin Corcoran 


